OFFICE OF
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SAN DieGo, CALIFORNIA
May 1, 1939

THE HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL
OF THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA

GENTLEMEN:

In re: Document 313132, being a communication regarding the lights for
softball at John Adams School.

I am attaching hereto communication from the Superintendent of the Playgrounds.
While his report is not dispositive in the matter, doubtless he will work out
the situation, if possible, that to some extent at least will meet the neighbor-

hood conditions.

Respectfully yours,
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